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Ottawa, July 17, 1914.

sir.

I beg to acknowledge the receipt of your letter

of the 3th instant and to inform you that there is no

immediate necessity to forward the sum of $1500.00 for the

bed of Indian Bay. The said sum may be forwarded together

with the amount due for the area required on the mainland.

The necessary Order in Council will not be applied for until

the said sume are received. The case is being dealt with

entirely by this Department.

Your obedient servant,

Assistant Deputy and Secretary.

J. G. Harvey, Esq.,

Solicitor, Greater Winnipeg Water District,

40 Garry Building,

WINNIPEG, Man.
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